
Welcome to Wythe County Public Schools. As a lifelong resident of Wythe County, I am 

exceedingly proud of our school division and the many amazing accomplishments that have 

been achieved through the hard work and dedication of our faculty, staff, students, and 

community. WCPS continues to grow and excel as a school division through your hard work and 

willingness to do what needs to be done in order to succeed. The mission of Wythe County 

Public Schools, in partnership with our community, is to ensure students are empowered 

with the knowledge and skills necessary to meet the challenges of the future.  Together, as 

a team, we will continue to reach these goals. On behalf of the Wythe County School 

Board, thank you for your support of WCPS. If I can be of assistance to you, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

G. Wesley Poole, Ed.D. 

Division Superintendent  


